
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
A MEETING BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be attending interviews for a Finance Director being held by village personnel on Friday, April 5, 2019 starting 
at 1:00 p.m., at Village Hall, 5043 Chester Lane. 
 
 
Dated March 29, 2019. 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


